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IF THERE ARE SHORTAGES 
OF NON-TRADES & TRADES WORKERS 

IN DECEMBER... 
 
If there are shortages of non-trades workers in December, 
the Officers have decided to allow workers with 2496 
hours to be called by the Union Despatch Coordinators 
when no other qualified workers are available so other 
workers may be put to work. 
 
If you are interested in being called by the Despatch 
Coordinators for work after you reach 2496, please see 
the Despatch Coordinators to make yourself available. 
 
You will be asked to provide your name, employee 
number, Board, phone numbers, shift preference and 
ratings.  This information will be held by the Union and 
only the Despatch Coordinators and Business Agents are 
authorized to use this list. 
 
People on the Over 2496 List will be despatched after 
every other non-trades worker has had an opportunity to 
go to work. 
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